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30 July 2012. As part of a roadshow session, 
the Deputy Vice Chancellor (DVC) (A&A), 
Professor Dr Badrulhisham Abdul Aziz, hold an 
interactive discussion with CMLHS academic 
staff on 30 July in order to obtain feedback on 
academic issues. The program began with a 
briefing by the Deputy Vice Chancellor on jobs 
and roles of the Academic and International 
Affairs Department, and UMP Strategic Plan 
2012-2015 focussing on KRA 1: Academic 
Quality Improvement. He shared that the current 
track record of KRA 1 indicated a very good 
progress, and this proved that UMP has become 

the preferred choice for new students to continue 
their studies at diploma and degree level. During 
the question and answer session, the DVC was 
showered with questions which included concerns 
related to the assessment of E-PAT, Academic 
IMS system, and the employability of graduates. 
He thanked all the academic staff for their 
feedback and promised necessary action would 
be taken to consider issues discussed. Future 
session will be continued to improve the quality 
of academic services. This session was also 
attended by CMLHS Dean, Professor Dr Abd Jalil 
Borham; and CAIC Director, Associate Prof Dr 
Wan Azhar Wan Yusof.
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